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Graham J

From: Gibson, Reece on behalf of Gibson, Reece
Sent: Monday, 3 April 2023 1:00 PM
To: Graham J
Cc: Simon Underwood; Greg.Levett; Iain Govan
Subject: RE: NZTA / WK - Highway Upgrade - 1 Hansen Road

Hi Graham 

Yes the underground utilities investigations will feed into the detailed design, which is well underway. Indicative 
timings for the overall programme are: 

1. Commence physical works late 2023 starting in Gray/McBride Streets with power undergrounding and new
water main

2. 9-12 months of existing utilities relocations, power undergrounding continuation, new water main continuation,
new stormwater, etc, so approx. 1 year for underground stuff

3. Detailed design will be complete early 2024 (following reviews and approvals by the owners Waka Kotahi and
QLDC)

4. 2 years for construction of roading and above ground stuff working around staging for buses (at the hub) and
high traffic volumes and restricted summer construction season for pavement and surfacing works

The construction programme detail is currently being worked through and there’s more detail to work through on the 
programme as the design detail develops over 2023. 

Hopefully that’s what you’re after. If there’s anything else please let us know. 

Regards 
Reece 

Reece Gibson        
NZUP Design Package Manager 

 
Office Location 67 Gorge Road, Queenstown 9300 

From: Graham J   
Sent: Monday, 3 April 2023 12:34 pm 
To: Gibson, Reece  
Subject: NZTA / WK - Highway Upgrade - 1 Hansen Road 

Hi Reece, 

I understand that following the site invesƟgaƟon phase, the design of the Highway works is progressing well and as 
such, could you give me a quick update regarding the main element of the overall program please – even if 
approximate, indicaƟve or a date range and I know that it will also be budget dependant too.   

Thanks and Regards 
Graham 
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